
 

 

 

Each year Musgrave Hill brings students and books together to enjoy CBCA 

Book Week. During this wonderful week we celebrated books and Australian 

authors. Our students participated in reading activities, completed the 

Premier’s Reading Challenge and read with ‘Buddy’ classes to highlight the 

importance of reading. Most importantly, we held our 2020 Book Week 

Parade with a best dressed competition in each year 

level. We enjoyed seeing our students dressed as their 

favourite book character and dancing across the stage. 

Thank you for encouraging your child to participate 

and for nurturing their love of books as much as their 

teachers do.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 


